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Mr. Prof. Dae Young Kim
ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 6 Chairman

Korean Standards Association
#701-7 Yeoksam-dong,
Gangnam-gu

KR-Seoul 135-513

Dear Mr. Chairman,

The signatory below, representing National Institute for Standardization and Metrology of Republic of
Moldova, has decided to operate the Registration Authority (RA) for object identifiers (OIDs), under the
country arc {iso(1)member-body(2) md(498)} or 1.2.498, in accordance with the provisions of
Recommendation ITU-T X.660 | ISO/IEC 9834-1.

NISM, acting as RA, will allocate and manage child arcs under {iso(1)member-body(2) md(498)} or

1.2.498 country arc. NISM has established criteria for getting sub-allocations and procedure how
organizations within the country will become aware of these criteria.

The top-level of allocations within Republic of Moldova will be made public. All the information
regarding allocations will be placed on our official web-site www.standard.md, to assist those
organizations wishing to obtain allocations under the country arc.

Full contact details of NISM are:

postal adress: 28 E. Coca Str. MD 2069, Chisinau, Republic of Moldova,

the contact person: Mr. Lilian BOSTAN, email address: bostan@standard.md,
phone number: +373 22 218 433, fax: +373 22 245 414.

It is agreed that this information will be recorded by ITU-T and ISO/IEC, and can be made publicly
available in the OID repository.

It is further agreed that if this information is changed, ITU-T SG 17 and ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 6 will be
informed accordingly.

Having this in mind, please accept our best regards.
Sincerely yours,

Vitalie DRAGANCEA = ,j
General Director =- O B






